
Birkby Infant & Nursery School 
Blacker Road ~ Birkby ~ Huddersfield ~ HD1 5HQ 

Tel: 01484 223969 

 
 

 

Monday 24th April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
                      
On Thursday 27th April we are going to celebrate Eid.  The children may come in party 
clothes. 
 
Everyone at Birkby Infant & Nursery School would like to take this opportunity to wish you 
Eid Murbarak.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Wilson, Headteacher 
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